
Dear Holy Trinity School Families, 

You are invited to register for the Extended Care Program for the 2022-2023 
school year.  Registration is now open.  Registration forms can be downloaded 
from the website and MUST be returned to school, or emailed to Extended Care 
(extendedcare@myhts-wallingford.org), NO LATER than August 19, 2022, in 
order for your child/children to begin the Extended Care Program at the start of the 
new school year.   

Any family that plans to use the Extended Care Program during the 2022-2023 
school year, should register during this time.  This includes families that used the 
program during the current school year (this year’s registration will not carry over 
into the next school year), and families that plan to use the program on a drop-in 
basis.  Please note that your registration status may be changed at any point during 
the school year.  I highly recommend that families fill out the registration form as 
drop-ins, even if you don’t think you will need to use the program.  It is better to 
have the information on file already and not need it, than to have to fill it out and 
get it to the school at the last minute if an emergency arises and you need your 
child/children to stay in aftercare. 

Registration for the 2021-2022 school year will be closed between August 19, 
2022 and September 16, 2022, while we get staffing needs adjusted and set.  
During this time, NO registrations will be accepted.  After September 16, we will 
again accept new registrations, as schedules change and thus the need for Extended 
Care changes. 

The rates for the Extended Care Program can be found on the school website. 

Thank you for your support of this program. 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Jessica Heitzenrater 

Extended Care Program Coordinator 

 


